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To 

 
Sujitav Dash <sujitav_28@yahoo.co.in> 

 
cc 

 

 
Subject 

 

Re: Orissa Report-livestock Link 

    
 

 

Dear Sujitav, 

  

Thank you for sending an excellent report. This will certainly greatly benefit 

our current work and also, I am sure, future livestock related work in Orissa. 

  

I am understand from Dr Punjabi that you are still helping here with the 

analysis of the VCA data that has been gathered. Once that process is 

complete, I will be in a position to confirm to FAO that the Orissa work has 

been satisfactorily completed and hence payment should be released 

according to agreed terms. 

  

Please let me know if there is a query. I tried but missed you on phone on a 

number of occasions. 

  

Best regards 

  

Animesh 

Animesh Shrivastava 

Sr Agriculture Economist 

Agriculture and Rural Development Unit 

Sustainable Development Department 

South Asia Region 

World Bank 

Tel: 202 473 3652 

Fax: 202 522 2420 

Email:  Ashrivastava@worldbank.org 
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